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Submission: I support Ashfield Council's application for a Special Rate Variation. There is a great need for maintenance and 
upgrading of the infrastructure in the municipality, including the Aquatic Centre, the shopping centres, the parks and 
playgrounds and the roads and footpaths. The council conducted extensive consultation with the community, which found a 
wide level of support for the rate variation provided it was spent on improving council facilities. Please approve this Special 
Rate Variation. Regards, Dr Alan Outhred,   
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